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Senator McLucas, Jan asked: 
 
What reduction in total spending has there been to organisations considered to provide 
advocacy services for people with disability?  
 
Answer: 
 
There has been no reduction in funding for advocacy Services under the National Disability 
Advocacy Program (NDAP). The current grant agreements for NDAP have been extended for 
12 months to 30 June 2016. 


